
 
 
 

 

     

 

   

   

 

 

      
 

  
 

             
                 

                  
             

 
     

 

                    
                    

                
                   

                   
     

 

                 
 

      
 

                  
                   
        

 
     

        
         
         

   
  

 
                     

                
                  

        
 

  
 

                   
   

 

  
 

          
 

    
    

     
   

    
    
  

 

   
   

   
     

    
  
  

 

Upper Thames River Conservation Authority 

Harrington Dam 

Class Environmental Assessment 

NOTICE OF THIRD PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 

THE STUDY 

Upper Thames River Conservation Authority (UTRCA), through their consultant Ecosystem Recovery Inc., is 
undertaking a Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) for the Harrington Dam in the Township of Zorra. 
The study was initiated to address results of the 2007 Dam Safety Review of the Harrington Dam which 
identified significant issues with the spillway capacity and embankment stability of the dam. 

THIRD PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 

The first open house was held on June 25, 2015 to introduce the study and to receive comments from the 
public. A second Public Open House will be held on May 12, 2016 to present an overview of existing 
conditions, to introduce technically feasible potential alternative solutions for the future of the dam, to review 
the evaluation criteria for the alternatives, and to provide an opportunity for public comment and input. A third 
Public Open House will be held on October 20, 2016 to discuss the evaluation process and to present the 
preferred alternative for the dam. 

The map on the reverse of this page shows the location of the study area. 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU 

Public consultation is a key component of this study. The Project Team invites public input and comments, 
and will incorporate them into the planning and design of this project. The third Public Information Centre will 
take place at the following time and location: 

Public Information Center 3: 
Date: October 20

th 
, 2016 

Time: 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
Place: Harrington Hall and Library 

539 Victoria Street 
Harrington, ON 

The evening will begin at 7:00 pm with a formal presentation that will be followed by a time for discussion and 
questions. Presentation boards will be displayed throughout the evening and comment forms will be provided 
to enable public feedback and input into the project. Further opportunity for questions and discussion with the 
project team will occur throughout the evening. 

STUDY CONTACTS 

To submit comments, request further information, or to join the project mailing list, please send an email to the 
project email address: 

harrington_dam@thamesriver.on.ca 

Contact information for the project team leaders is listed below: 

Mr. Rick Goldt, C.E.T. Mr. Wolfgang Wolter 
Supervisor, Water Control Structures Senior Project Manager 
Upper Thames River Conservation Authority Ecosystem Recovery Inc. 
1424 Clarke Road 550 Parkside Drive, Unit B1 
London, Ontario, N5V 5B9 Waterloo, Ontario, N2L 5V4 
Tel: 519-451-2800 ext. 244 Tel: 519-621-1500 
Fax: 519-451-1188 Fax: 226-240-1080 
goldtr@thamesriver.on.ca wolfgang.wolter@ecosystemrecovery.ca 
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